

The WARM Place®

May 4, 2020

Affiliated with Cook Children's Medical Center

**Agency Founders** Peggy Bohme John M. Richardson, M.D.

**Executive Director** Shelley Bettis

**Board of Directors** President Joseph P. Regan

Vice President Christi Thornhill, DNP, RN, CPNP-AC

Secretary Jeremy Raines

Treasurer Nick Murray

Susan I. Adams, CPA, CHMA Gordon Appleman Parks Blackwell Peggy Bohme Lisa Brock D. Russ Brown John Fonvielle Katherine Giuliani Russell Green Joe Greenhill Anne Jameson Shirley Montero

Advisory Board

Ann Brassell Ryan William M. Starz Cindy Thompson

David Amend Anne T. Bass Jennifer Bley-Sweeney Ray Cosgrove Nancy Cychol, R.N., M.S.N. Mary Jane Edwards Joan Katz Marsha Kleinheinz Minnie Longoria Darlene Mann Karen Rainwater Elizabeth Ray Becky Renfro Tom Roberts Ellen Rogers

Aurora Newberry Rotary Club of Fort Worth 306 W 7th St Ste 715 Fort Worth, TX 76102-4994

Dear Ms. Newberry,

Aurora
Thank you so much
for your support of
our mission! Plash
our mission! Plash
pass our gratitude!
Pass our gratitude!
Rachel and all! Thank you for your generous gift of \$5,000 on April 27, 2020. We are grateful for your support in furthering our mission of providing hope and healing to grieving children and their families throughout our community.

"Gratitude makes sense of our past, brings peace for today, and creates a vision for tomorrow." -Melody Beattle

At the WARM Place, gifts like yours help our families by allowing them a safe place to share their past, offering peace for today, and bringing hope for tomorrow. Without the support from people like you, we would not be able to provide our grief support services, at no cost, to these families. For that, we cannot thank you enough.

With gratitude,

Executive Director

Director of Development

The WARM Place is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization and contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were received in return for this contribution. (EIN: 75-2220859)